SCSOA

Tuesday, October 20th, 2009

Waveny House, New Canaan

Steve Benko called the meeting to order at 7:05pm.  Joe D'Ascanio was unable to preside due to a death in the family.

Assignor:

Steve Benko said the season has been going very well with few incidents.

There are 2 ½ weeks remaining for the season.

The FCIAC will start on 10/30

Private school seasons will go for a few more weeks.

Patches are available for new members.

Jesus presented a clinic of “unusual situations that might happen in high-school games”

Some highlights are:

1. Game must be stopped if there is slightest choice of head injury – PRONTO!

2. Emotions are heightened as games become more important.  Excessive or demeaning celebration and inappropriate gestures must be handled with appropriate cards.

3. If there is a foreign object in the field – play must be stopped regardless of where the ball is – if the referee feels it is interfering with the game.

The next meeting is the AGM – attendance is mandatory.  The banquet will be the following week.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:05pm.
